PUBLIé NOTICE

Application No. APE20180003
Agency Interest No. 3148 / Permit No. 084-00010

The Energy and Environment Cabinet, Division of Waste Management, has received an application
from Kentucky Utilities Company proposing to modify the permit associated with the E-W. Brown
Station facility located in Mercer County. This facility generates and disposes of Coal Combustion
Residuals (CCR) consisting of fly ash, bottom ash, and scrubber sludge. In summary, design
changes to accommodate a reduction in projected volume of CCR, financial assurance holdings, and
updated operational provision(s) are proposed. The proposed changes affecting the Landfill and
Main Ash Pond are discussed further in the application.

The name and mailing address of the permit applicant is:
Kentucky Utilities Co- E.W. Brown Station

PO Box 32010

Louisville, Kentucky 40232

Contact Person: Paul Puckett

Telephone: (502) 627-4659

Paul.Puckett @[ ge-ku,com

The name and physical address of the facility is:

Kentucky Utilities - E.-W. Brown Generating Station

815 Dix Dam Road

Harrodsburg, Kentucky 40330

Contact Person: Jeff Fraley

Telephone: (859) 748-4411

jeffrey. fraley@lge-ku.com

The facility may be accessed by traveling on US 68 east to Shakertown, then on Shakertown Rd
south to Dix Dam Rd.

The permit application is being processed at the following address:
Division of Waste Management

Solid Waste Branch

300 Sower Boulevard, Second Floor

Frankfort, KY 40601

Anyone wishing to make comments or request a public meeting or hearing related to the
modification application should submit the comments or request in writing to Danny Anderson,
P.E., Division of Waste Management, Solid Waste Branch, 300 Sower Blvd., Frankfort, KY 40601,
no later than the close of business on August 17, 2018, the end of the 30-day public comment
period. Please reference Agency Interest No. 3148 and APE20180003 on any correspondence.

The application and related information are incorporated into the administrative record and can be
reviewed at the Division of Waste Management's Frankfort office between 8:30 AM and 4:00 PM
weekdays by appointment only. To make an appointment or request materials in an alternate
format, submit a written request to eec.kora@ky.gov at least 72 hours prior to the desired review
date. Please include the Agency Interest No. 3148 and Application No. APE20180003 in the email
request. For assistance with open records request, contact Emily Perkins at (502) 782-1786. For
other questions pertaining to the Solid Waste Branch permitting process or questions specific to this
permitting action, please contact Jamie Nielsen at (502) 782-6426.
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The Cabinet does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual
orientation or gender identity, ancestry, age, disability, or veteran status. The Cabinet provides, on
request, reasonable accommodations necessary to afford individuals with a disability an equal

opportunity to participate in all services, programs, and activities. Publication of this notice is
pursuant to 401 KAR Chapter 45. '



